Samantha Gleinser

Subject: FW: Eldorado Heights rezoning

From: hh

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2013 9:48 AM

To: Samantha Gleinser

Subject: Eldorado Heights rezoning

Samantha, I attended the city meeting last month which discussed the rezoning of Eldorado Heights with Bry Taylor. There are several of us who spoke against this rezoning. Mainly because our HOA was completely misinformed. After speaking and meeting with the developer we have a better understand and are in FAVOR of this rezoning. Tabatha Sullivan and Rachel Freeland also spoke. Due to a conflicting event with our children at school tonight, we will not be able to attend tonight's meeting. I have forwarded your email to my friends and encouraged them to email their opinion as well. Please take this into consideration and again, after meeting with the builder, we are FOR the rezoning! Bring on the change!

Thanks!

hh

--

Heather Hardin

Samantha Gleinser

Subject: FW: Lake Forest at Highlands Storage Facility

From: Stu Slippen

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2013 6:34 PM

To: Samantha Gleinser

Subject: Lake Forest at Highlands Storage Facility

Samantha,

Please reference my previous correspondence and note my objections to the "proposed" project.

Since that time I have come to comprehend the situation and would like to rescind all of my objections to the "proposal" that is currently put forth by Bryson Messer Properties.

Please accept this as an "affirmative" to the current proposal.

Regards,

Stu

Stuart L. Slippen